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25th October 2019 Koby, Holly, Shikaiya and Chelsie created “mini‐worlds” using recycled materials 

Hargraves  
Public 
School 

Mudgee Small Schools Camp 

Our combined small schools excursion to Broken Bay is fast approaching. Miss Lawson, 

Karin and Mrs Rae will be accompanying our students. 

PAYMENT: This is a very costly excursion but we are only asking for payment of $150 

per student. Payment is now due and can be made either by credit card through our 

school website:  hƩp://hargraves‐p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

or by cash or cheque to Nerida in the office. If there are difficulƟes with payments, 

please see Mrs Rae. 

TRANSPORT: The bus will be deparƟng from the Mudgee InformaƟon Centre opposite 

Robertson Park at 7:30am on Tuesday 19th November. Parents must have their children 

there by 7:15am so bags can be loaded etc. The bus will return to Mudgee at approx. 

2pm on Friday 22nd November. 

MEDICAL FORMS: The online link to the medical form must be completed ASAP – but 

no later than Friday 1st November. Parents are most welcome to use the school computers 

to complete the medical form. 

Infants day trip to Mudgee 

On Tuesday, Infants were lucky enough to aƩend Mudgee Public School’s Stage 1      

performance of ‘The Gruffalo’. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the performance. 

AŌerwards, students visited the Mudgee Honey Haven as part of their science unit 

‘schoolyard safari’ bee study. They enjoyed listening to facts about bees and tasting honey. 

The strawberry honey was a hit with all the kids! It was a fantasƟc day and students are 

to be commended for their beauƟful behaviour throughout the day.    

 

Student of the Week –  Katalia Dennis 

For perseverance in MathemaƟcs 

 

Student of the Week –  Neve Benson 

For an outstanding improvement in spelling and 

wriƟng 

 

Student of the Week –  Ava Benson 

For  being an efficient and thorough worker in   

Literacy 



 
                       Don’t forget to like us on   

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

3 28 29 Bookclub order due back 
at school 

30 31 1 November 

4 4 5 6  7 8 

5 11 Remembrance Day 
Service 

12 P & C meeting 2 pm 13 School photos 14 15 T20 Cricket Mudgee 

6 18 19 Broken Bay Camp 20 Broken Bay Camp 21 Broken Bay Camp 22 Broken Bay Camp 

7 25 26 27 MHS Orientation Day/
Parent Info evening 

28 29 

8 2 December 3 Transition ends for 2020 
Kindergarten children 

4 5 6 

9 9 Swimming lessons 10 Swimming lessons 11 Swimming lessons 12 Swimming lessons 13 Swimming lessons 

10 16 Life skills auction? 

Presentation night 

17 School picnic 18 Last day of term 19 20 

TERM 4—2019 CALENDAR 

Environmental EducaƟon Day 

As part of the Mid‐West Regional Council’s support of sustainability 

educaƟon for school students in the local area, our students took 

part in another workshop on Monday designed and conducted by 

Natalie from Impact Environmental Education. The students 

created ‘mini worlds’ where sustainability was encouraged. They 

then suggested ways that this could be put into pracƟce in the 

real world. 

School Photo Day 

Will be Wednesday 13th October at 12 midday. Each child will 

receive an individually named order envelope. 

The envelope contains the instrucƟons for ordering and paying 

with cash or cheque. Please read carefully. Online ordering 

through www.msp.com.au is available. DO NOT pay for photos 

through the school website with credit card. A limited number of 

envelopes to order a family photo can be obtained from the 

office. This year our school photos will be taken by msp photography 

Orange. 

Staff Movements 

Mrs Rae will be on leave from next Thursday 31st October,    

returning Friday 8th November. In her absence please direct all 

enquiries to  Mr Greg Bray. Mrs Rae will also be away from school 

on Friday 15th and  Monday 18th November. 

MulƟ‐Sport Clinic 

As part of their 20th anniversary celebraƟons, Macquarie sports 
held a mulƟ‐sports clinic at Glen Willow last  Friday for primary  
students from throughout the central west. 

Netball, cricket, rugby league and rugby union were the sports on 
offer and our student had a great day learning new skills and making 
new friends.  

 

P & C MeeƟng 

The last meeƟng for 2019 will be held on Tuesday 12th November 
starting at 2 pm at the school. Items for discussion will include the 
organisaƟon this year’s Christmas Tree. 


